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BP 6100 – WEB POLICY 

 

The World Wide Web Policy and Procedure is designed to provide consistent principles, 
standards and procedures for the San Diego Community College District colleges, Continuing 
Education, district offices, departments, student organizations and individuals publishing 
information on district websites.  

The district supports providing the academic community with the greatest possible freedom to 
use computing resources creatively and responsibly in accordance with the district's mission. 
Computing resources are available to faculty, staff and students as a privilege in a manner 
similar to resources in a library. As activity on the web continues to grow, it is critical that the 
guidelines for creating and maintaining web pages and sites are followed.  

It is the policy of the Board that computing resources must be used in accordance with state and 
federal law, as well as the guidelines enumerated in procedure 6100.1. 
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